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Ref No.: VBBSSS/ 2025-26              Dated: 06-10- 2025 

 

Dear Parents, 

This is to inform you that the school will remain closed tomorrow, i.e., on 7th October 2025 

(Tuesday) on account of Maharishi Valmiki Jayanti. 

The distribution of Half-Yearly Examination answer sheets will be held on 8th October 2025 

(Wednesday). All students must be present on this day to collect their answer sheets. Parents are 

requested to check and sign all the answer sheets (both mother’s and father’s signatures are mandatory). 

Students must return the signed Half-Yearly answer sheets to their respective subject teachers on 

9th October 2025 (Thursday). 

Further, a Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for classes Nursery to XII will be held on 11th October 

2025 (Saturday) as per the schedule mentioned in the October Planner dated 29.09.2025. Parents are 

requested to attend the PTM punctually as per the allotted time. 

Please note that winter uniform will be worn from 1st November 2025. Kindly make the necessary 

arrangements for your ward in advance. 

Warm Regards, 

 
Principal 
Vidya Bal Bhawan Sr. Sec. School 
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